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Representative Black:

I made several changes to 1999 Assembly Bill 397 to reflect the changes made to the
badger care program by 1999 Wisconsin Act 9 (the biennial budget).  Please review this
bill carefully to ensure that it is consistent with your intent.

Specifically, I assumed that you wanted to eliminate s. 49.665 (4) (at), stats., which
requires DHFS to lower the maximum income level if funding for the program is
insufficient.  The creation of a sum sufficient appropriation in SECTION 1 of this bill
seems to render s. 49.665 (4) (at), stats., unnecessary.  If this was not your intent, please
let me know.

If you have any questions regarding the bill, or if you would like to request a redraft,
please do not hesitate to contact me.
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